
January 22, 2025 

 

 

TOWN OF CANTERBURY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  
 
 
The Canterbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing Tuesday, February 11, 2025, 
on a proposed detached accessory dwelling unit (ADU) at 7:00 PM at the Meetinghouse. 
 
The application proposes to allow a 1-bedroom apartment in an existing detached 
structure, located at 418 Shaker Road, Tax Map 212 Lot 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


